
Rich McKee <rich@kla.org> 

09/27/2006 1 1 :27 AM 

TO Dan BreedlovelCNSUR7/USEPAlUS@EPA 

CC 

bcc 

Subject RE: Sellers Consent Agreement 

Hello Dan 

We concur that we should not have to re-do anything based on renumbering 
the pages. 

I assume Pratt, Hays and ~ell'ers have all provided the penalty fee 

Assume you will forward the signed copies. 

Thank you. 

Rich McKee 

----- Original Message----- 
From: Breedlove.Dan@epamail.epa.gov 
[mailto:Breedlove.Dan@epamail.epa.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2006 10:OO AM 
To: Rich McKee 
Subject: Sellers Consent Agreement 

Rich: 

This is a short note to let you know that the public comment periods for 
the Pratt, Hays, and Sellers cases have ended and EPA did not receive 
any comments. I have submitted the Agreements to the Regional Hearing 
Clerk for final signature and filing. An minor issue came up with the 
Sellers Agreement. A couple of the page numbering for a couple of the 
pages is incorrect. The text reads fine but apparently some of the 
page numbers did not survive the emailing process very well. I think 
the solution is to merely white out and correct the numbers on pages 5 
and 8. However, before making the corrections the Regional Hearing 
Officer would like concurrence on the changes. An email reply will 
probably be sufficient. Please give me a call if you would like to 
discuss. 

I hope all is well 

Sincerely, 

Dan 

Dan Breedlove, Attorney 
Office of Regional Counsel 
EPA Region VII 
901 North Fifth Street 
Kansas City, Kansas 66101 
ph: (913) 551-7172 
fx: (913) 551-7925 


